
2021-2022 DISTRICT OPEN HOUSE 
INFORMATION 

BTHS will be open again from 4-6 PM for families on August 13th.  
MINIMAL staff will be available.  

This is an opportunity for students to walk their schedules. Items listed above will not be available 
from 4-6 PM. 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 

The 2021-2022 school year will begin on Monday August 16TH.  The district open house will be 
held on Friday, August 13th, please see the information below.  
 

DISTRICT OPEN HOUSE 
Please only attend during the times allotted for each group to allow for social distancing. 

8:00 AM – 8:45 AM LAST NAME A-D 10:00 AM – 10:45 AM LAST NAME Li-R 

9:00 AM – 9:45 AM LAST NAME E-Le 11:00 AM – 11:45 AM LAST NAME S-Z 

 

 START OF SCHOOL INFORMATION  

Lockers 
Lockers will only be assigned online. We have found that most students at BTHS do not use 
their lockers. However, if your student would still like one, please complete the following 
link: CLICK HERE 

Student ID’s 

Student IDs will be available for pickup in the small café. Students need their IDs in order to 
purchase lunch and to check out textbooks.    
 
*Students that did not take a picture during the 20-21 school year will not have an ID ready at this time. 
They will be called down during the first few weeks of school to take a picture/pick up. 
 
**Newly registered students can get their student IDs from Mr. Cataldi at the 9th grade center reception desk 
at this time.  

PTO/Boosters 
Parents will have the chance to join PTO, Booster Club, and purchase Bear Nation Spirit Wear 
in the Main Cafeteria.  

Bus 
Information 

Bus numbers and pick up/drop off locations are posted in HAC.  

PE Uniforms 

PE Uniforms will be sold in the gym during this time for $30 (shirt & shorts).  
*All students in HOPE will be required to purchase a uniform.  
**Team sports & weightlifting students will need to purchase a shirt.  
***Can be purchased via cash, check or online (please bring receipt with you if purchased online).  

Parking 
Decals 

Parking decals were handed out on August 11th. BTHS parking is sold out. Contact Mr. 
Peaver if you have any concerns. 

Schedules & 
Scheduling 

Errors 

Schedules will be viewable on HAC only. If a student does not know how to access their 
schedules on HAC, a tent in the courtyard will be staffed with individuals who can assist.  
 
If you wish to request to have your student’s schedule reviewed because you believe an error 
was made, a scheduling concern must be submitted using the online link. Please see the 
BTHS homepage for the link.  

Textbooks All textbooks will be handed out by classes during the first two weeks of school.  

Lunch Money If you’d like to open a lunch account for your student, please CLICK HERE. 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/SmBudS8x8n
https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/PE-Uniform--Tshirt-2021/ScjWjYr
https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/PE-Uniform--Shorts-2021/Sd6etzO
https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/payments/

